To:

Victoria D'Angelo

CRA Administrator, Community Redevelopment Agency
City of Pensacola, 222 W. Main St., 3™ Floor
Pensacola, Florida 32502.

From:

Shawn Goad

(850) 512-4887

Owner of Deluna’s Chat and Chew, LLC
920 S. Palafox St.

Pensaccla, F1 32502

Dear Community Redevelopment Agency,

My name is Shawn Goad, and I am the current owner of
Deluna’s Chat and Chew, LLC. At this time, I am requesting
to renew the existing lease agreement between the CRA of
Pensacola, and Deluna’s Chat and Chew, LLC.

I look forward to working with you and building relations in
the near future.

Sincerely,

Shawn Goad
Owner/Operator



